Congratulations to pretrial services
for receiving the Daniel B. Ryan
Award. Pretrial Services worked
collaboratively with PPSO to change
the culture to an evidence based
agency. The results include an
almost 20% reduction in
unnecessary detention with no
negative impact to outcomes since
FY '14 and a favorable program
review.



